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Our frequency checks are at l;j:30 AM E.S.T. on
the third Wednesday of every month. Our frequency monitor
is Claude M. Gray of Birmingham, Alabama.

Thank you for your good wishes. We extend a
cordial invitation to you to visit our station at any
time you are in Batesville.

With kindest regards,
PANOLA BROADCASTING COMPANY
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Harold B. McCarl
HBMcC:bea





